
From: Trish Booth 
Sent: Monday, 20 July 2015 3:09 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject:  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I wish to register my opposition to the proposed amalgamation of the City of Sydney Council 
with other surrounding councils.  Anyone who lives within the current boundaries of the City 
of Sydney knows that our services are first class and that Clover Moore has led her team 
exceptionally well to achieve the success we all enjoy. As a resident of Redfern, we have 
enjoyed many City of Sydney instigated developments under this current Council, including 
the upgrading of parks, pools, street development, cultural life and safety in our 
neighbourhood. The list of achievements is endless. I fear that if the zoning is extended to 
include surrounding councils to form a mega council, the ability to service the constituents 
will diminish. The boundaries within the current City of Sydney do not need to be altered.  
 
Yours sincerely,   
TRISH BOOTH 
 


